
AROUND THE BENCHS 
 
Our June meeting saw 39 members brave the cool night. A total of 50 plants were benched by 12 members  
On the Species Sympodial bench                   In the Cattleya Novelty Section 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

C walkeriana var alba ‘ Laina ‘                              C Aussie Sunset X  C Amethystaglossa 
 
On the Species Terrestrial                               In the Paphiopedilum Section 

 
               
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Paph chamberlainianum                                         Paph Winston Churchill 
                                                                                ‘Indomitable’ X Weelat ‘Susan Hughes’ 
On the Cattleya bench 

           On the New Growers Table               
     On the Vandaceous Table                                     

 

Rsc Sunstate Colorchart  
    X Rsc Dals Thunder                       Bc Rustic Spots                                    V.    Pat Delight 
                                                                               
                                                                                           In the Den Other Section 
Cultural  Award                                                                                                     

                                                                                        Kenjero Kamiya 
  
                                                                                                                              X Tomie X Kiyomi                                    
Species Sym 
.lonopsis                                                                                                                   Beauty X  
 utricularioides                                                               Moiugkorn Star                                                                                   
          
                                                                                                          
 

                                                                                                                                             
Grown by  D & L Hall                                                                    ‘May Your Orchids Bloom’                                               
                                                                                                      From the Wee Leprechaun                   



As noted in the last Newsletter, our meetings for the remainder of year would be held in the Bayside 
Uniting Church hall at Manly West. Below are some shots of members in the new hall.  
   
 

  Do not disturb meeting in progress                                                                                    
 

 Popular  vote under way 
 

 Popular vote.  Members still at it  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
                      New members getting the good oil  from   

Q & A with  Experts Barry, Kim, and Tony                                     our President   
                                                                                                  Till next Time from the 
                                                                                                                      Wee Leprechaum       


